
December, 2024 

 

(Address) 

 

On behalf of the Glenbrook South Instrumental League (GBSIL), we would like to 

request your consideration of gift certification donation to our organization. Our 

mission depends on the compassion and action of donors like you. Donations will be 

auctioned at our Jazz Café Fundraiser on January 28, 2025, at Glenbrook South High 

School. 

 

Funds from our silent auction are used to directly support the costs of the Glenbrook 

South band program. Funds raised will be used for a variety of purposes including: 

 

●​ Offsetting the costs of our fall marching band show including music license 

rights, show design, and props; 

●​ Covering basic costs for students who could not otherwise afford to participate in 

the Glenbrook South High School band program; and 

●​ Supporting a small scholarship for a graduating senior from the band program. 

 

GBSIL is a not-for-profit organization, run completely by volunteers. You can learn 

more about the music program and our organization at www.gbsil.org. GBSIL has been 

granted non-profit status under Section 501(C)(3) of the Internal Revenue Service Code 

with Federal Tax identification number 23-7385862.    

 

We sincerely thank you for your consideration and your support of school fine arts 

programs. Donations may be sent to Erin Newman at the contact information below. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Erin Newman 

GBSIL Fundraising Chair for the 2024-2025 School Year 

 

​ ​ ​ 1416 Elizabeth Ln. Glenview, IL 60025 

​ ​ ​ erinwnewman@gmail.com or 847-226-9432 (Cell) 

http://www.gbsil.org
mailto:erinwnewman@gmail.com

